
High five for volunteers!
Conference exploring the role of volunteering in 
cultural venues, with a focus on volunteers who 
work with children and young people

Including guest speakers from Ironbridge Gorge 
Museum Trust, National Trust for Scotland and a whole 
host of case study presenters.

Sounds interesting? Put the date in your diary now!

Wednesday 10 June 2015
Tullie House Museum and Art Gallery, Carlisle

Further details to follow. If you would like to know when bookings open, or would 
like to find out more, please contact: Heather Tipler - heather.tipler@gmail.com

Museums, art galleries, libraries, archives and other cultural venues often depend on their 
volunteers. We work with them in all sorts of ways. Where would we be without them? 

Join us for this one day conference which will delve into the world of volunteering in 
cultural venues. You’ll hear from big venues as well as small ones. You’ll hear about the 
best practice and find out how to overcome the challenges. 

The event is one of the outputs from a successful programme of volunteer training that has 
been delivered by the Cumbria Cultural Learning Networks.

Supported by Arts Council England through the Cumbria Museum Consortium
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